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Members Present (17): Members Absent (6): 
Dave Morley, Chair Dr. Edward Simmer Sen. Gerald Malloy 
Dr. Shelley Canright Walter Fleming Robert Kerr 
Sen. Greg Hembree Tim Holt Constance Holloway 
Rep. Rita Allison Jennifer McConnell Alexia Newman 
Rep. Jerry Govan Dr. Amy Williams Roger Pryor 
Dr. David Mathis Jesica Mackey Janie Neeley 
Mary Lynne Diggs John Hayes 
Sue Williams Nicole Wynkoop 
Michael Leach 

Others Present (

Laura Baker 
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Ms. Jones reported there were no members of the public that requested to speak. 

Mr. Morley called the meeting to order at 2:04 p.m. Mr. Morley requested a motion to adopt the 

agenda. Dr. Canright provided the motion. Mr. Holt provided a second and the motion was 

unanimously approved. 

Mr. Morley asked for a motion to approve the June 17, 2021 minutes. Mr. Holt provided the motion. 

Ms. Williams provided a second and the motion was unanimously approved. 

Mr. Morley reported on the Executive Committee and the status of the regional board-to-board 

meetings. Dr. Williams made a motion to enter into executive session to discuss the evaluation of 

the agency head to include compensation. Sen. Hembree seconded the motion and the motion was 

unanimously approved. The board entered executive session. 

Sen. Hembree made a motion to accept the agency head evaluation as presented and to contact the 

Agency Head Salary Commission to raise Georgia Mjartan’s salary by ten percent. Dr. Mathis 

seconded the motion and the 



 

Rep. Govan and Sen. Hembree provided a legislative update and discussed the additional funding for 

SC First Steps, the expansion of First Steps 4K and the ESSER III funding for early childhood from the 

State Department of Education to SC First Steps 

Ms. Mjartan provided the Executive Director’s report with information on the plan for the ESSER III 

funds, AmeriCorps, First Steps 4K and the statewide expansion. She introduced the new team 

members and reviewed the current list of vacancies. Ms. Mjartan announced that the agency is 

planning a spring fundraising event and asked for board participation on the planning committee.  

Mr. Morley asked for a motion to adjourn the meeting. Ms. Williams provided the motion. Rep. Govan 

seconded and the motion was unanimously approved.  

The meeting was adjourned at 3:14 pm by Mr. Morley. 

 

 

 

 


